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MEMORANDUM 

DATE May 5, 2016 

TO Board Members 

FROM 

Antonette Sorrick 
Executive Officer 

Outreach Activities Update: Agenda Item 19 
SUBJECT 

Stakeholder Meetings FY 2015-16 

• 8/18/15-Stakeholder meeting at the State Capitol to discuss SB 479 (Bates) 
regarding licensure of Applied Behavior Analysts. Attendees included Autism 
Business Association, CalABA, BACB, CPA, OHS, DSS, and consultants with the 
Assembly Business and Professions Committee. Attendees included Board Member 
Johanna Arias-Bhatia, Antonette Sorrick, Karen Johnson, and Jonathan Burke. 

• 4/14-17/16 - CPA Spring Convention -Jacqueline Horn, PhD, Jacquelin Everhart, 
Sandra Monterrubio, and Karen Johnson discussed FAQs for licensing, audits, 
enforcement process overview, etc. For more information, visit 
http://www.cpapsych.org/ 

• 6/17/16-California Psychology Internship Council (CAPIC) Quarterly Board of 
Directors Meeting -Karen Johnson. The Board's statutes and regulations allow for 
the accrual of supervised professional experience in formal internship placements 
and formal postdoctoral training programs which are members of CAPIC. Many 
questions that the Board receives from its from licensees, applicants, and trainees 
are regarding the requirements governing the accrual and verification of supervised 
experience required for licensure as a psychologist. The regulations regarding the 
accrual of supervised professional experience are very complex, and the Board is 
currently changing the way that supervised professional experience is verified to the 
Board. Making a presentation at this meeting would be of great benefit, as Ms. 
Johnson would be presenting directly to the training programs. This information can 
then be disseminated directly to the supervisors and trainees who are currently 
participating in predoctoral and postdoctoral placements to help them better 
understand the requirements of qualifying supervision experience and help prevent 
the denial of years of training. 

Action Requested: 
This item is for informational purposes only. No action is required. 
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